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Dear ,  
 
Thank you for your email and the consolidated list of observations received under the Prescribed 
Bodies Consultation on the Appropriate Assessment for the AMETS site.   
 
I am the appropriate contact for AMETS, however, if you could also include my colleague  

 and the team shared email  on all correspondence that would be 
greatly appreciated. 
 
We have noted the recommendations made by the consultees and SEAI will address those 
recommendations as follows: 
 

1. The SEAI will issue a Notice to Mariners prior to site investigation work taking place as per 
the recommendation of Irish Lights. 

2. All mitigations as described in Chapter 12: Natura Impact Statement Appropriate 
Assessment document will be implemented in full for the duration of the Site Investigation 
survey works as recommended by the National Parks and Wildlife Service. 

 
Please inform us of the next steps regarding the issue of the Foreshore Licence, as apart from the 
two recommendations referred to above the remaining prescribed bodies had no further comments 
to make. 
 
Thanks and best regards, 

 
 
 


